
Sent from my iPhone
Bernard

Begin forwarded message:

Re. LOT B DP 104229
64 Fairlight st Fairlight 2094

Madam,

I herewith would like to object to the new development at number 64.

Swimming pool:
There is a number of young children, including our grand children living in the street, and this 
creates a new hazard.
Noise, our bedrooms are only metres away.
The noise from the swimming pool pump will be highly disturbing.
Lack of land area, it is all squeezed into a very small space.

Fire pit:
This will also not only create a hazard to the children, but will also pollute the air, and create 
foul smells into our home.
The noise of people sitting by the fire will also be highly disruptive.
The back yard has already a barbecue.

Roof works:
This work is very extensive and will alter the look of the house and not fit into street character.

Over all I find this project to be totally over bearing on such a small land parcel and out of place 
in our street.

Yours sincerely, 
Bernard Hemberger 
62 Fairlight st Fairlight 
Tel. 0410198505
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